
 

 

 
 
May 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Rhine Trip 12-16 June 2017 
 
I am writing to inform you about the Parents’ Meeting for the forthcoming trip to the Rhine 
in June. The meeting will take place on Thursday 25 May 2017 and will commence at 
17:30 in the Main School Hall.  Both parents and students are invited to attend. 
 
Please bring your son/daughter’s passport and EHIC card with you when you come to the 
meeting. If you require the passport for half term, then please let us know at the meeting 
and your son/daughter can bring it with them on the departure day. 
 
It is essential that each student has his or her own passport for this trip and it must be valid 
up to and including the date of return to the UK.  All pupils must also have a European 
Health Insurance Card (EHIC).  The quickest and easiest way to get an EHIC is to apply 
online at www.dh.gov.uk/travellers.   Please check the expiry date of the EHIC card if 
your child already has one.                                                       
 
Regards 
 
 
Mrs T Collins 
Trips Administrator 
 

http://www.dh.gov.uk/travellers

